
From: Miller, Karen
Sent: 9/19/2012 2:40:24 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Changes

Hi Brian,

If I already replied, sorry for replying again. We are having e-mail issues. Anyhow, thank you 
so much for taking care of this so quickly. I really appreciate it.

Karen

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2012 11:11 AM 
To: Miller, Karen 
Subject: CHANGES

Karen - you won’t see any comments like we filed on CHANGES again. If you do, let 
me know, but I’ve put word out that we need to pay attention to our tone going forward
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